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Neonta Anderson

From: info _ <info@shepstrucking.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 27, 2024 2:45 PM
To: Columbia County Building and Zoning Info
Subject: Sheppard permit

 

External Sender - From: (info _ <info@shepstrucking.com>)  
This message came from outside your organization.  

   

WARNING This message has originated from an External Source. This may be a phishing email that can result in 
unauthorized access. Please use proper judgment and caution when opening attachments, or clicking links.  
To whom this may concern : 
Permit#43257 
 
I am requesting to renew my permit at this time. I had some issues with the concrete 
contractor.  My plans I have on file have not changed and I would like to  proceed. If 
you have any questions please contact me by phone or email.  
 
Thank you  
Flonketa Sheppard 
Sent from my iPhone 


